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ALL AGREEMENT STATES

PROGRAMMATIC ASSESSMENT GROUP (SP-94-029).

In response to Commission direction, and in order to achieve the comprehensive
review of NRC's Agreement States Program that the Commission requested, the
NRC staff has established a Programmatic Assessment Group (PAG) under my
Chairmanship. As you can see by the actions and schedule contained in the
enclosed Commission paper, SECY-93-272, the PAG has been given extremely
consequential matters for its consideration in making recommendations to the
Commission.

The membership of the PAG is outlined in the SECY paper. Please note that the
PAG expects to solicit the views of Agreement States at appropriate stages in
its analysis and decision making process. This most likely will occur by
distributing draft evaluations and recommendations to the Agreement States
through the Organization of Agreement States. The SECY paper further
discusses the considerations which, on the balance, prevented full Agreement
States membership in the PAG. However, given the importance which the NRC
places on having Agreement State input throughout the entire process, we are
again requesting that you evaluate interest in an Intergovernment Personnel
Agreement (IPA) or other personnel initiative which would allow either you or
a senior member of your staff, to come to the NRC as a temporary Federal
assignee. This request was also discussed at the Annual Agreement States
Meeting held in October 1993. Currently, there is no active interest by
senior Agreement State personnel in participating in an IPA. To participate
in all elements of the tasks directed by the Commission, the duration of the
IPA would likely be six months or longer.

Given the policy and long range character of the initiatives which the PAG is
reviewing, and the potential effect on your programs, we request that the
nominee be a senior official experienced in policy / program formulation.
Please let me know of your interest and/or nominee as soon as possible. I
will then be in touch with NRC's Office of Personnel so that a mutually
satisfactory approach can be crafted as promptly as possible.

I,can be reached at (301) 504-3340 if you would like to discuss any details
with me. Original Signed By

RICHARD L BANGART
9406070040 940222
PDR STPRO ESGGEN Richard L. Bangart, Director

PDR Office of State Programs
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